
        [Service Date January 31, 2011] 

 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2011 

 

 

NOTICE SUSPENDING PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING ON SETTLEMENT PROPOSAL 

(Set for March 1, 2011, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING 

(Set for March 1, 2011, at 1:30 p.m.) 

 

 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 

 Docket UG-101644 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 27, 2011, the Staff of the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission (Commission) filed a Settlement on behalf of all parties to this docket that 

would, if accepted, resolve all contested issues in this proceeding.  The Commission finds 

good cause to suspend the procedural schedule in this proceeding and to schedule a date 

and time for a hearing to consider the proposed settlement, and a public comment hearing 

to provide an opportunity for members of the public to give oral or written comments to 

the Commission.  The Commission will continue to receive written comments between 

now and March 3, 2011. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the procedural schedule in this 

proceeding is suspended and that a hearing on the parties’ proposed settlement will 

be held on March 1, 2011, beginning at 9:30 a.m., in Room 206, Richard Hemstad 

Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 
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THE COMMISSION GIVES FURTHER NOTICE That a public hearing in this 

matter will be held on March 1, 2011, beginning at 1:30 p.m., in Room 206, Richard 

Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  The 

Commission will begin taking comments from members of the public at 1:30 p.m., 

ending no later than 3:00 p.m. or at an earlier time if all present who wish to 

comment have done so. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DENNIS J. MOSS 

Administrative Law Judge 


